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The Contracting Organisation explained that the project is EU funded, having specific 
timeframes and procedures.  
 
The works envisaged for the retractable platform lift were discussed and the 
requirements highlighted – the platform is to convert to steps when in the parked 
position. The retractable platform lift control panel is to be located in the current 
caretaker’s room and is to be radio-controlled. The steps are to have a stone finish. 
Excavation works will be carried out before the lift is installed as part of another 
contract of works – these might uncover archaeological remains. In the case of 
discovery of remains, the Superintendence of Cultural Heritage will be brought in for 
a discussion on the way forward. 
 
The works envisaged for the vertical lifting platform on the parvis were discussed and 
the requirements highlighted. Excavation works will be carried out before the lift is 
installed as part of another contract of works. The lift on the parvis is to have 3 no. 
stops, as described on the tender drawings.   
 

All other tender documents, conditions and requirements, which are not 
superseded by this clarification, remain in place. 
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